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9/11/2018 

Dear Musgrave Hill Community, 

 

Thank you all for your incredibly generous support during ‘Chappy’s Spare Change 

Challenge’. The winning class, Prep Yellow raised $693.15. Overall we raised a 

staggering $2951.95 to help keep Chappy Rusty here at our school as often as 

possible, doing the wonderful work she does. 

 

If somehow you missed the memo, or you’d like to do a little more we have one more 

chance for you to help support Chappy Rusty’s vital work in our school. 

 

By following this link https://tinyurl.com/ybv3uedl you can either make a one-off 

donation or commit to a regular monthly donation, both of which are fully tax-

deductible. All money donated through this link goes straight to the Musgrave Hill 

Chaplaincy Program for 2019, so you know it will directly benefit our Musgrave kids. 

 

As a little thank you, all new and current donors will each receive a complimentary 

raffle ticket and go in the draw to win their choice of one of the following amazing 

prizes: 

 

 A family pass to ‘Ripley’s Believe It or Not’ in Surfers Paradise 

 1 night for 2 people (including parking) at the ‘George Williams 

Hotel’ in Brisbane  

 A $30 food and beverage voucher for ‘Crave Café’ at Molendinar 

 

If you would like to be included in the draw we must have your donation registered by 

3pm on Friday the 23rd of November (end of Wk 7). 

 

 

Once again, thank you all for your support, 

 

Ms Chapman, Chappy Rusty and the Musgrave Hill Student Council. 
 

 

https://tinyurl.com/ybv3uedl

